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From:                                              ONE SPOT
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 1:46 PM
Subject: OneSpot - Notice of Payment Processing Change
 
 

Effective March 3, 2014, the ONE SPOT Debit Payment process has changed, having only two debits 
from your bank account per local tax return filed: one debit for all state administered and one debit for 
all non-state administered local tax payments.   
 
Previously, each non-state administered (NSA) local tax payment was a separate debit from your bank 
account.  The NSA will still receive your payment separately, as they have in the past.  Should you ever 
need to provide proof of payment, the local tax return that was filed with payment has a Payment 
Summary page that will show the breakdown of the lump sum debit payment that corresponds to your 
bank’s debit record. 
 

http://revenue.alabama.gov/salestax/one_spot.cfm   
 
https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov  

 
If you have questions regarding ONE SPOT or filing in My Alabama Taxes (MAT), please email 
ONESPOT@revenue.alabama.gov.  




